
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

March 16, 2020 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI. 
 
 
TOPIC:   Workspace Products for Randolph Elementary – 2013 Bond 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase and installation of workspace products for Randolph Elementary School 
from Interior Environments, Novi, Michigan in the amount of $28,662.65. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This project will repurpose the north side of the LMC at Randolph which will 
subsequently be used to support learners and provide workspace for staff. Interior 
Environments will supply and install the walls in a section of the media center.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
2013 Bond Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
 
PF/ko 


